
«Study in Russia — Study at SibFU» Selfies Competition for
international students

Department for International Cooperation invites
international students to take part in «Study in
Russia — Study at SibFU» selfies competition.

«Last year’s competition was successful and allowed us to learn more about
the SibFU’s international community that keeps expanding every year. We
hope that this year’s competition will reflect this growing diversity. We expect
first impressions from our new students and new stories from the more
experienced ones», — says Kate Rudaya from the International Staff and
Students Support Office, which is organizing the competition.

How to participate
Take a photo/video of yourself in a SibFU setting (e.g. on campus, in the dormitory, in class) and submit●

it to Instagram before November 15 (be sure that your profile is public). 
Use #studyinrussia and #studyatsibfu hashtags. Include your name and country in the caption, for●

bonus points include a funny caption or a personal story that corresponds to the photo or your
experience studying at SibFU.
Be sure to follow International Support SibFU and share the post about the competition on your VK page.●

Department for International Cooperation will choose winners by the end of November. Winners and
participants will receive prizes! Be sure you’re following International Support Office VK page for the
updates and highlights.
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